Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center

204 S. Mountain Avenue     





            Phone:  877-9133

Mt. Hope, WV  25880






Fax:      877-2165

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center is pleased to offer medical, health education, and dental services* to all Mt. Hope Elementary School students.

If you would like your child to be eligible to receive medical services at Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center, please complete and sign the enclosed consent form and return it to the health center or the school office.  We also offer the Hepatitis B vaccine.  If you would like your child to receive this vaccine, please contact the health center for more information.

The New River Health Association will bill private insurance, Medicaid, and CHIP for eligible students.  Parents of students enrolled in the health center will not be responsible for their child’s co-payments or deductibles for services rendered at the school health center.  

The Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center will be open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 8:00 to 4:00.  The health center is located directly across the street from the school.  A member of our staff will escort all children to and from the health center. 

Attached is a list of common questions and answers regarding the Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center.  If you have additional questions or concerns, please feel free to stop by the health center or call us at 877-9133.

Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center Staff

Joni Walker, PA-C – Medical Provider

Donna Conelly, LPN – Nurse

Rosalie Cacaro – Health Educator

Yevette Wilshire – Care Coordinator

*On site school-based dental services will include exams, cleanings, sealants, and fluoride treatments.  Fillings, x-rays, and extractions are by referral through the Health Center.  Please read and complete the enclosed oral health information form if you would like your child to be eligible for dental services.  

The Mt. Hope Elementary School-Based Health Center is a project of New River Health Association.
